
   
 

Department of Infrastructure 
Sea Terminal Building, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM1 2RF 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 06 of 2024 
 

ISLE OF MAN 
 

FLYING DISPLAY MARITIME EXCLUSION ZONE  
 7th JUNE 2024 

 
A display by the Royal Air Force Aerobatic Display Team (The Red Arrows) will take place over 
Douglas Bay, Isle of Man between 1930-1955 hours (BST) on the 7th June 2024. 
 
By reason of planned high energy manoeuvres involving low flying aircraft, the Department 
of Infrastructure has deemed it necessary to advise all mariners to navigate with caution and 
remain clear of the sea area in and surrounding Douglas Bay shown below. 
 

 
 
For further information please contact:  
All current notices can be viewed at  
https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-motoring/harbours/navigation-advice 
For further information please contact: 
Marine Operations Centre,   
Douglas Harbour on VHF ch12 or Tel 01624 686628 
 
Gary Lewin 
Deputy Harbour Master 
Harbours Division  
26th April 2024 

    

 

 


